
District Court registry and offices to
reopen tomorrow

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary: 

     The Judiciary announced today (December 15) that the District Court
registry and offices will reopen tomorrow (December 16). The operating hours
will be 8.45am to 12.30pm and 2pm to 5pm, Monday to Friday (except public
holidays).

     The Judiciary expects that more court users may come to the registry and
offices for services upon reopening. Court users may need to wait longer.
Crowd management arrangements will be made for public health and security
reasons where necessary.

     The Judiciary appeals to all court users to avoid coming to the
registry/accounts office concerned at peak hours, e.g. late mornings and late
afternoons.

     For enquiries, court users may call the following hotline during the
above operating hours:

District Court: 2845 5696
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